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Kingsmead School
Faculty Area: Mathematics
The faculty area currently has 9 full-time and one part-time member of staff, supported by Teaching Assistants.  We work as a strong team, both to develop our work and to support each other.  Members of the area have specific responsibilities but all play a part in its ongoing development  
The Mathematics department has recently moved into newer, purpose built rooms creating a Maths Zone, which has further helped raise the profile of Maths at Kingsmead.  We work in a suite of rooms with every teacher having their own classroom and with access to computers when required.  All rooms have interactive whiteboards and resource cupboards.  We also have a breakout room for use within Maths.
At Advanced Level we follow the Edexcel courses in Mathematics and Further Mathematics.  Four members of the Department are currently involved in A level teaching.  Maths is a popular choice at A Level; we have groups in Year 12 and Year 13, and also a Further Maths group.

At Key Stage 4 students follow the Edexcel Linear (9-1) GCSE course, and students are taught in mixed ability groups.  At Key Stage 3 we have revised our schemes of work to reflect the changes in SATS and GCSE, we promote Problem solving encouraging the students to apply the Maths they learn.  We make use of CGP Mathematics for KS3 textbooks and Pearson GCSE (9-1) for KS4, as well as a variety of other resources and have developed the use of group work in Maths, along with innovative teaching strategies to engage the students. 
We offer a variety of enrichment activities, including a Saturday Maths Club for all year groups, revision classes and after school maths club. Students enter the UK Maths Challenges at all levels.  Students from Kingsmead have progressed to European rounds in the Maths Challenges at Junior, Intermediate and Senior levels.  
The maths department are a cohesive team who believe intrinsically in collaborative working. If you want to be a part of this warm, friendly and welcoming team who work with an open door policy we would love to hear from you.
